
Term 3 Week 10 2023

Tuesday 19th September 2023

Principal's Message
Hi everyone,
Performance week is upon us and the excitement around our LPAF
dance is ramping up. The dress rehearsal last week was very
successful. It was amazing to see the difference in the level of
enthusiasm and the quality of the dance moves performed simply
by adding a special costume. Thank you to all families for taking
the time to put together the costume items. The Eureka team can’t
wait for you to see our performance on stage.
At this week’s rehearsals at Whitebrook Theatre, students were
shown the meeting point where they can be dropped off /
collected from Eureka Public School staff on the night. A map

marked with the meeting place is included in this newsletter.
During the concert, students will remain in a holding room with teachers. The holding room will
contain a large number of students who are all very excited and will busily be preparing for their
performance. Students are encouraged to bring a quiet activity to use while waiting for their turn to
perform, and after the performance. As space is limited, items like books and card games are best.
It will also be important for students bring a bottle of water and some low-mess snacks to
maintain their energy levels throughout the evening as students are not permitted to leave until the
conclusion of the event.

https://eureka-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


A quick note about illness – there have been a few cases of tummy upsets / gastro in the school.
Unfortunately, this can pass quickly between hosts. We are encouraging everyone to take
appropriate hygiene measures including hand washing / sanitising. If your child is unwell, please
keep them home from school until symptoms have passed. Thank you.
This Friday, the SRC will be holding a fundraising day to enable them to donate to Canteen, an
Australian organisation that provides support to young people who are moving through an
experience with cancer. Students who would like to contribute to this cause are invited to come to
school wearing casual clothing (no school uniform required) and to make a gold coin donation.
It has been a very busy term and I am sure that everyone is looking forward to a well-earned rest
over the coming holiday break. Stay safe everyone and we will see you back at school on Monday
9th October for another exciting and fun-filled term of learning.

Have a great holiday and see you back for Term 4.
Lisa Henderson-Smith
Relieving Principal
Eureka Public School

Dates To Remember

Week 10
Tuesday 19th September - LPAF Reherasals
Wednesday 20th September - Lismore Performing Arts Festival
Friday 22nd September - Last day of term 3
Term 4
Week 1
Monday 9th October - Students Return for Term 4
Week 2
Whole Swimming School Scheme

Seniors

The Senior Class have a busy week ahead. In Literacy we are
continuing to work on our Public Speaking writing and presentation
skills in preparation for the Small Schools Public Speaking
Competition being held in week one of Term 4. Students have been
writing beautiful odes to "Family" and this work will be finalised and published early next term in
preparation for the Bangalow Show. In Spelling we are focused on the "oo/u - as in "book" sound. In
Mathematics, we are focused on multiplication and division and furthering our development of
skills in number talks. With the Performing Arts Festival this week, much of our time will be spent
on rehearsals for the performances.
I wish you all a safe and happy school break!
Mr Dixon.

Lismore Performing Arts Festival Update



It's finally here! Our LPAF performance will be showcased this Wednesday night at the Whitebrook
Theatre at SCU. The students have all been hard at work, rehearsing for the last few weeks and are
keen to get up on stage and show off their skills.
On Tuesday we will be taking the kids to the theatre for a quick stage rehearsal and then whisk
them back to school. The student costumes will be sent home on Monday and Tuesday this week
so the kids can get dressed at home and arrive at the theatre in full attire.
A reminder that as well as the costume, each student will need to have their RED ZIP-UP SCHOOL
JUMPER on stage with them for the start of the performance, so we would like the kids to leave
their jumpers here at school on Wednesday afternoon and Mr Evans will take them all to the
theatre. Please make sure your child's name is clearly marked on the inside of their school jumper.
We'll see you all at the theatre on Wednesday!

Meeting Points map below.
Please be at Whitebrook by 5.45pm Wednesday Night.

Class Merit Awards Week 9
Cleo – For always completing homework tasks and excelling in home reading.
Myles – For enthusiasm and focus during dance.
Mea - For always giving her best to learning.



PBL Award Winners

Responsible – Ocean and Teddy
Kind – Blake



From The Office

Notes Due
A reminder, that there are several permission notes that need to be
returned before the end of this week to assist with helping the first
two weeks of next term to run smoothly – Public Speaking & Whole
School Swimming Scheme Notes..

Week 10 cooked by Briege Blucher

Cookies & Cake
Burrito's Veg or Chicken Option

If you can volunteer for Term 4 Canteen for a below date email us or call the office !



02 6688 4272 or eureka-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

P&C

Hi everybody.
Last week of term three hey? Wow that went quick.
We will be hitting the ground running at the start of Term 4.
On Saturday the 14th of October the referendum will be held at EPS. The P&C will be running a
sausage sizzle and baked goods stall on the day. If you can help out or make some baked goods
please let me know.

mailto:eureka-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


On Saturday the 28th we will be making dinners for the Federal film
night. We have had a number people putting up their hands to
make curry, help out on the night and make baked goods but we
need more. This is one of our biggest fundraisers of the year and
we need as many hands on deck as possible. We have an amazing
community at EPS and I know we will all work together to make it
a successful night.
If you can help out in anyway please let one of the P&C members
know.
P&C President

James Parrett





Eureka Public School

Email: eureka-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Website: https://eureka-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
Location: Eureka Road, Eureka NSW, Australia
Phone: 02 6688 4272
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/EurekaPS/
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